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From: Sudath Edirisuriya
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 3/16/2010 11:16 AM
Subject: Fwd: Beacon Solar Project

>>> "Le, Ly" <Ly.Le@ladwp.com> 3/16/2010 10:58 AM >>>
Mr. Edirisuriya,

 

This e-mail is providing an update of the Beacon Solar Project (BSP):

 

1)       The Barren Ridge- Rinaldi 230 kV is currently rated at 459 MVA.
LADWP is planning to upgrade its rating from 459 MVA to 530 MVA by
installing the Dynamic Rating Equipment (DRE). The hardware of the DRE
was already installed along the line. It was proposed that the new
rating can be achieved by November 2010.

 

2)       BSP is entering in the Facilities Study phase. In this phase,
LADWP will consider a Remedial Action Scheme (RAS) that will mitigate
possible overload of the Barren Ridge-Rinaldi 230 kV Line, prior to the
construction of Barren Ridge Renewable Transmission Project (BRRTP).
This RAS would include ramping down BSP generation or tripping BSP and
would be temporarily in-place until the completion of the BRRTP. 

 

Regards,

 

Ly Le

LADWP - Transmission Studies

(213) 367-0302
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